ROBERT MENENDEZ 1007 LONGWORTH HOUSE OFFICE BUILDING
WasHINGTON, DC 20515-3008

8TH DisTRICT, NEw JERSEY (202) 225-7919

Congress of the United States
Houge of Repregentatives
Washington, BE 20515-3008

March 23, 2023
Dear Chairwoman Granger and Ranking Member DeLauro:

[ am requesting funding for the Guttenberg CSO Pipe Replacement Project in fiscal year 2024.
The entity to receive funding for this project is the Town of Guttenberg, located at 6808 Park
Avenue, Guttenberg, NJ 07093. The funding would be used to improve stormwater management
systems and address overflow and flooding issues. The project is an appropriate use of taxpayer
funds because it would address a serious environmental and public health issue within the
community.

The project has a Federal nexus because the funding provided is for purposes authorized by Title
VI of the Clean Water Act, 33 U.S.C 1381 et seq. I certify that I have no financial interest in this

project, and neither does anyone in my immediate family.

Sincerely,

JLd,

Robert J. Menendez
Member of Congress
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